
From: Accounts Payable
To: UTC DL Transportation
Subject: Withdraw Application - Spokane Limousine
Date: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 10:05:45 AM

Hi Mike,

We would like to withdraw our application for the buses. We won't be moving forward with
them. Please refund the application fees. 

UBI: 602-686-087

Thank you, 

Katrina M. Wilson
Bookkeeper
Spokane Limousine, LLC
AP@spolimo.com
(509) 747-9235
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